MENU

Breakfast

Brunch

Bacon or Sausage Roll

£4

French Toast (V)

£4

Prime bacon or cumberland sausage in a toasted sourdough
roll. Add homemade chilli jam 75p. Add bacon/sausage/egg
£1.

Bread dipped in our own mix of egg, sugar, nutmeg and
cinnamon. Add streaky bacon £1.50.

Breakfast Roll

Poached eggs, streaky bacon, spinach on a breakfast muffin
with hollandaise sauce.

£5

Prime bacon, Cumberland sausage and egg in a toasted
sourdough roll.

Small Cumbrian Breakfast

£7

Bacon, sausage, grilled tomato, mushrooms & a fried egg.

Cumbrian Breakfast

Eggs Benedict

£7

Eggs Florentine (V)

£7

Poached eggs, mushrooms, spinach on a breakfast muffin with
hollandaise sauce.

£9

Bacon, sausage, black pudding, grilled tomato, mushrooms,
hash browns, beans & a fried egg.

Vegetarian Breakfast (V)

Burgers
6oz locally sourced steakburgers in a sourdough roll. All
served with homemade chips and seasonal slaw.

£8

Halloumi, grilled Tomato, Mushrooms, baked beans, hash

Classic Burger

browns and fried eggs.

£8.50

Served with leaves, tomato, red onion and mayonnaise.

Toasted Teacake (V)

£2

Lightly spiced teacake served with butter.

Cheese Burger

Just Toast (V)

Served with cheese, leaves, tomato, red onion and
mayonnaise.

£1.50

White or brown bread, toasted. Served with butter.

£9

A66 Burger

£9

Served with cheese, sliced pickles and apple & apricot
chutney.

Pancakes
Pancakes

£5

Stack of homemade American pancakes, served with maple
syrup and icing sugar.

Streaky Bacon Pancakes

£6

Stack of homemade American pancakes, served with crispy
bacon, maple syrup and icing sugar.

Strawberry & Cream Pancakes

£6

Stack of homemade American pancakes, fresh strawberries,
lightly whipped cream, maple syrup and icing sugar.

BBQ Burger

£10

Served with smoked cheese, smoked streaky bacons, onion
rings and BBQ sauce.

Brisket Burger

£12

Served with homemade pulled brisket, crispy onions, cheese
and mustard mayo.

Halloumi Burger

£8

Grilled halloumi, mushroom, roasted red pepper, rocket and
red onion marmalade.

Extras
Add chilli jam 75p - Add cheese £1 - Add bacon £1.50 - Add
burger £3 - Add onion rings £2.50 - Add grilled halloumi £3.50

Sandwiches
Cajun Chicken

£8

Cajun marinated chicken grilled to order, with roasted red
peppers, tomatoes and a homemade cajun dressing.

New York Deli

Everything Else
£8

Garlic Chicken

£8

Halloumi and Roasted Red Pepper Salad

Pastrami, cheese, tomatoes, pickles, spinach and mustard
mayo.

Classic Reuben
Pastrami, sauerkraut, cheese and a Russian dressing.

Cheese Salad

£7
£6.50

Just cheese and plenty of it.

£7

Grilled halloumi, roasted red peppers and pine nuts.

For the kids

Cheese, leaves, tomato, onion, dressing and mayonnaise.

Grilled Cheese

£8

Breadcrumbed sliced chicken breast with homemade garlic
and parsley butter served with chips.

Choose 2: egg/bacon/sausage/beans on toast

£4

Kids pancakes

£4

Sausage or egg & Chips

£5

Sides
Chips

£2.50

Salad

£3

Cheesy Chips

£3.50

Coleslaw

£1.50

Grilled Halloumi

£3.50

Onion Rings

£2.50
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